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Executive Board meeting 21 February 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the fourth meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussion 

The Executive Board took note of the process for the selection procedure for the post of Administrative 
Director of Eurojust and agreed to the indicative calendar for the selection procedure. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


